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Water Shut-Offs 
 
(Kahnawake – 16, Ohiarihkó:wa /July 2012) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke regrets to 

inform the community that crews have begun shutting water service off to residents who have not 
paid their annual $59 fee. Home water shut-offs occur annually and water is restored once 
payment is received. All homeowners receiving a water shut off have been warned of this twice 
since the payment deadline of March 31. Each home had over 3 months to pay. 
 
We urge all Community members to check in with their family members to see if they have not 
paid and had their water shut off. Often, some believe the water shut off is temporary and do not 
realize the reason for the shut-off.  
 
If your water has been turned off, you must pay the regular $59 plus a re-connection fee of $10 
before the water is turned back on. 
 
We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention until Friday, July 27

th
 periodically at your discretion. 

For further information on this release contact Skyler Taylor at 450-632-7500, ext. 2319 
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